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Comments: In my experience, it is incredibly dangerous to allow any bikes on National Forest trails, let alone

bikes powered by motors. I personally have been nearly collided into by a mountain bike that came shooting over

a hill on a horse-only designated trail.  Fortunately, my horse jumped aside and avoided the impact.  If I had been

on foot, I would have been killed by that bike rider.  There have been many incidents of riders being injured by

mountain bikes.  Allowing e-bikes will only further put hikers and horseback riders at risk.  Did you learn nothing

from the mountain bike rider who collided into a grizzly bear?  The proposal to allow e-bikes should be denied.   


